




Local clergy members bathe, pumice, and powder the feet of some of 
our most vulnerable, underserved neighbors.



“looking out my window during 
the winter season, and drinking 
a cup of coffee, warm and safe”

“walking down Bishop Street 
for the tenant volunteer 
breakfast at McDonald’s”

“the day we moved in”

“waking up in a real bed”

“didn’t have to worry about where i 
was going to lay my head for the night”

“my own space!”

“i slept under a roof! 
instead of under the stars!”



Joe Spagnola, left, receiving the Board Member of the Year Award 
from Preble Street Executive Director Mark Swann in 2004.



THANK YOU!
Last year over 460 BUSINESSES shared 

time and resources—donating thousands of 
tons of food, volunteer hours, and dollars—

to support the work of Preble Street
The above does not reflect local organizations,

schools, or faith communities.
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